Report from PCC meeting on 21st April 2023. for SHS meeting on 12th May 2023.

The majority of the meeting was on church matters and the upcoming APCM.

I did inform the PCC that the fete would not be going ahead this year, and the bookings were strong enough to ensure the Hall would remain profitable despite the fete not being held.

At the APCM on 4th May 2023, I did note that in the Fabric Trust Annual Report they were considering a change in policy regarding the management of the field. It is possible the field will no longer be treated as a spring meadow with a cut for hay in June, but will be cut all year round (avoiding the months when the field is water logged) to provide a better resource for the village. This change in policy would have some benefit by allowing our wedding bookings to be not quite so tightly bunched in the summer months. It would also encourage the grass to thicken with regular mowing.

Michael 8th May 2023